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October 24, 1988 ,

c r r e_ ,
DOCKi . ' '..

fAh~ y,

Secretary I

^ 0 M "' ''W Oi )40E09t,tg WU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555 j
Attn: Docketing and Service Branch KbF43.ag,

Dear Sie: i

1 '

I The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) Uranium Mill Tallings Remedial Action !
| (UMTRA) Project Office anti the Division of Uranium Mill Tailin J

have reviewed the Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (ANPR)gs Projectsregarding i

the "Custody and Long-Term Care of Uranium Mill Tailings Sites" and provide i
the following coments. j;,

1. The concept of a general license appears sound and has no adverse !

impact on the UMTRA Project. i

!

2. DOE's "Guidance for UMTRA Project Surveillance and Maintenance" ;
document is consistent with this proposed rule and is applicable for i

long-tem custodial care of Title !! mill tailings sites. ;

I

3. DOEisconcernedwiththerequirementsofParagraph40.27(b)(2)which !

states, "If the site will have continuing aquifer restoration !
requirements, then the SMP must provide details on how restoration is !

to be completed and how contingencies will be resolved." DOE typically I

seeks NRC concurrence on remedial actions such as aquifer restoration (through a Remedial Action Plan (RAP). The RAP includes infomation on :

how the restoration will be accomplished and how contingencies will be l'
resolved in considerable detail. Requiring that this information be iprovided in a site SMP is redundant. ;

There are a number of UMTRA sites where tailings will be relocated from
| a processing site to an alternative disposal cell. Some of these mill i
'

sites will require aquifer restoration. Once the tailings and
| associated contaminated soils have been removed and the ground water is
i restored at the processing sites, the need for long-term custodial care
i and thus an SMP for the mill sites in question is no longer ;

appropriate, j
DOE recomends this provision be deleted from the proposed rule as the I

inication specified will be submitted to the NRC for its co%urrence !

prior to the initiation or any aquifer restoration activity.

DOE aooreciates the opportunity to coment on this proposed rule. f
Al th ' NE has found only one provision of the proposed rule: t

t.o 4mtionable, we take the view that surveillance and maintenance

i
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activities should be limited to mill tailings di:posal sites and not to
remediated processing sites where tailings and other contaminsted materials
have been relocated and if applicable, ground water cleanup achieved.

Sincerely,

b WW,Q

Sall . Mann, Ph.D.
Director, Division of Uranium

Mill Tailings Projects
Office of Remedial Action

and Waste Technology
Office of Nuclear Energy
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